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Thank you for booking your flu vaccine appointment at Knowle Parish Church Hall!

In order to make this clinic as safe as possible for both patients & the Dorridge Team, please adhere to the following:

Please do NOT come if you are at all unwell (you can contact the surgery Mon-Fri to rearrange your appointment)

Please DO come prepared for the weather!  There may be outside queues (2m apart), & as we cannot predict the weather we do ask that you ensure you are adequately prepared for inclement weather!

Please arrive no more than 5 minutes before your appointment time.

Walk to the Hall if it is possible to do so.

Please wear a face mask.

It is important that you have your UPPER arm ready at the vaccination point in the hall.

We are adopting a strict socially distanced one way system so please expect:
1) To be checked in quickly
2) to be guided through the hall to your vaccination point quickly 
3) to be guided to where to exit swiftly.

Your appointment is for your flu vaccine only.  There will be NO opportunity to present the GP or Nurse with any other medical issues/queries.  They will NOT have access to your records, nor have the time to do so.

It is very important that you exit the hall quickly, so please be prepared to re-dress yourself outside

This clinic is suitable for the able bodied only.   

Thank you, 

We look forward to seeing you on the day.

Dorridge Surgery

*PS: we have also been tasked by NHS England to ask patients to advise us of their ethnicity status.  We would be grateful if you can let us know at your convenience.
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